COUNTY | [ SCHOOLS
P OST OFFICE BOX 504 AEGLASSAVENUE HOPKINSVILLE, KY 42241 RHONIE{270) 887 70
TO: Mr. Christopher Bentzel,

The Christian County Board of Education.

FROM: Penny Holt

Food Service Director

Christian County Public Schools
DATE: July 16, 2020
SUBJECT:  Farm to School Program

The Kentucky Department of Agriculture/USDA offers a Farm to School Program. The Farm to
School Program enriches the connection the community has with fresh and healthy foods that are
produced locally. This program would allow food service to work directly with our local growers
to obtain fresh fruits, vegetables and more.

Additionally, our district’s food program will be able to partner with The Christian County
Extension Office to aid us in reaching out to growers as well as possibly helping with our own
school garden endeavors.

I am requesting approval from the Christian County Board of Education to participate in this
program from August 1, 2020 to June 20, 2021.

~ Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.
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